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TRAINING 
Oct. 3rd Fire Chief Elliott ran training for Portable Water Pumps.  Each fire fighter demonstrated their 

ability to attach the suction and fire hose, run the pump engine, prime the pump and pump 
water. 

Oct.17th  Trainer A. Siegner led members through a power point and discussion on proper note taking. 
Fire fighter personal protective equipment was inspected and requisitions created for damaged 

and/or missing gear.  

INCIDENTS 

Oct 1st Fire fighters were dispatched to a false alarm on Richfield Road 
Oct.15th The department responded to a MVC rollover on Highway 11 south of Rabbit Lake Road. 
Oct.21st Fire fighters attended a medical call of a senior experiencing heart attack symptoms.  Oxygen 

was administered and the patient monitored until EMS arrived. 
Oct.28th  Members responded to a medical call on Hwy 11 at Arthurs Road.  Oxygen was administered 

and the patient monitored until EMS arrived. 
Oct 29th The department responded to a MVC on Highway 11 at Dump Road.  Members assisted the 

driver, checked for leaking fuel/fluids and directed traffic.  The gate and sign at the dump 
entrance were damaged. 

OTHER 
The illuminated sign at the fire hall for Fire Prevention Week read: 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
PLAN 2 WAYS OUT 

Fire Chief Elliott attended the October 10th Protection to Persons and Property Committee meeting at 
the Municipal office.  
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